
 
From: Teresa King [mailto:trae.king@mchsi.com]  
Sent: Sunday, March 08, 2009 10:34 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Fw: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: Teresa R King  
To: comments@fdic.gov  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 8:27 PM 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
I have worked in two different community banks for a total of 25 years; 23 years at my 
current place of employment, The Grand Rapids State Bank and I am outraged that the Federal 
Government is going to raise our FDIC Insurance by more than 700%!  We at the Grand Rapids 
State Bank pride ourselves on "Responsibly Building Your Future" and yet we are going to be 
assessed an astronomical amount for the poor, greedy, actions of the "big boys" on Wall Street 
who are responsible for this economic down fall along with the head turning of our Federal 
Government.  I have started a chain rolling to everyone I know that lives and works in small 
communities and have great value and ethics and told them about this action.  In one phone call 
30 more will be invited to share their opinion on this so I hope you are listening Uncle Sam!  Lets 
listen to the majority of the people as our founding fathers did and do the right thing.  I still have 
yet to hear on Fox, CNN, or MSN that any CEO or federal employees that had knowledge of this 
years ago are at any stage of prosecution or imprisonment for this mess they have gotten our 
country in so deeply.   
  
Teresa King 
Proud employee of our 4 generation Grand Rapids State Bank  


